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From: Ross and Lynne <portercb@xtra.co.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 29 September 2022 8:22 pm
To: Policy Shared
Subject: External Sender: Plan Change 26

CYBER SECURITY WARNING: This email is from an external source - be careful of attachments and links. 
Please follow the Cybersecurity Policy and report suspicious emails to Servicedesk 
We recently purchased and occupied 79 Swayne Rd., Cambridge fully aware of the development to be undertaken at 
83 Swayne Road. 
Our understanding is that two-storey homes are to be built there and, having seen the proposal, we feel we can live 
with the approved plans in our immediate neighbourhood. 

Our concern with Plan Change 26 would be that a developer of any subdivision might apply to council to amend 
an already approved proposal in order to build three-storey dwellings. In our mind that should not be permitted. 

We do not wish to give an oral submission. 

Sincerely 
Ross and Lynne Porter 
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